
INVITATION FOR BIDS
The McCandless-Franklin Park
Ambulance Authority (MFPAA)
hereby  announces  this
solicitation  for  bids  for  a
garage  door  replacement
project,  for  our  sub-station
facility  located at  2533 EMS
Lane,  Franklin  Park,  PA
15090. Interested parties are
asked  to  contact  the
ambulance  office  to  request
bid specifications by phone at
412-367-5883 or by email at
michele.gnoth@mfpaa.org.
Bid specifics can be obtained
by  visiting  the  ambulance
headquarters on either March
25th or March 26st from 8:30
am to 9:30 am. Bids will be
due no later than April 5, 2024
at  4:30  pm.  Bids  will  be
publicly opened at that time at
the MFPAA location indicated
above.


